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Dear Families,

What a productive week! Thanks to everyone who helped practising lines, sourced costumes and
came to watch the play. As a little reward for their hard work the
Hedgehogs will be watching a recording of their own performance
this afternoon.

We are enjoying geometry this term and have been counting sides
and vertices of 2D shapes and faces, edges and vertices of 3D
shapes. In English we have designed our own planets, our own
characters as well as planned a day in the life of our alien, all to
prepare us for writing our own sequel to The Man on the Moon. The
children are really enjoying this topic and creating such imaginative
storylines!

In history we are learning all about the great fire of London and in Science we are still exploring
different materials. We went on a material hunt in the playground and discovered what materials
were used to make it. In art we created cubist self portraits in the style of Picasso!

Reminders of the week:
● As a reward for filling up our marble jar for the term, next Friday we will have a class party
and have a picnic with our soft toys - please could you send one soft toy to school on 16
December.
● Please return the after school clubs form that was sent home in bookbags or take a picture
and send to Russ.

I have added photos of us practising our joined handwriting, hard at work!

Have a lovely  weekend and stay warm!

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve






